
 
 
 

CONTACT: Francisco “French” Espinoza, Public Works Director, 
fespinoza@taosgov.com, (575) 751-2047 
  

For Immediate Release:  
 
 

TAOS REGIONAL LANDFILL & RECYCLING CLOSED APRIL 12, 2018 
 

Thursday, April 12, 2018 – Taos, NM 
Due to wind gusts above 35 mph, Taos Regional Landfill and Recycling 
Center will be closing at 12:00 noon today and will re-open during 
normal operating hours at 9:00 AM (7:00 AM for Recycling) on Friday, 
April 13, 2018. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:fespinoza@taosgov.com

